
 

 

 

 

 

Request for Expressions of Interest  

E13-102 Breakwater Construction 
 

Emera Newfoundland & Labrador (ENL) intends to build and own a 500 MW +/- 200kV HVDC 
transmission project between the island of Newfoundland and Nova Scotia, including a 170 
kilometre subsea cable and approximately 400 kilometres of overhead line. 
 
ENL is currently seeking Expressions of Interests (EOI) from companies with extensive experience 
in Breakwater Construction.  The scope of future services includes, but is not limited to the 
following:  
 

 Supply and installation of all aggregate, armour stone and other materials included on the bill of 
materials required for the construction of a breakwater structure, one in each of the provinces 
of Newfoundland and Nova Scotia. 

 Contractor will also be responsible for all heavy machinery needed to complete the construction 
activities. 

 
The intent of this activity is to identify companies interested in participating in this procurement 
process and to ensure the Request for Proposal reflects applicable input from potential service 
providers. Companies interested in participating in this procurement process are required to 
complete and submit the EOI questionnaire to ENL by 3:00 pm NDT on Thursday, June 27, 2013 
 
ENL is committed to respecting the interprovincial agreement on benefits between NS and NL as well 
ensuring Gender Equity & Diversity opportunities are optimized. 
 
 
To request a copy of the EOI questionnaire please email your request to 
ENLprocurement@emera.com 
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